## **MAC**

## Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

February 13, 2007

Mr. Paul Picha, Chief Archeologist State Historical Society of North Dakota North Dakota Heritage Center 612 East Boulevard Avenue Bismarck, North Dakota 58505-0830

RE: Keystone Pipeline Project Testing Report

NDSHPO Reference #06-0088

Dear Mr. Picha,

Enclosed is a copy of the final testing report for fieldwork conducted during 2006 for the Keystone Pipeline Project.

After you have had the opportunity to review, please contact the MAC Bismarck office, as well as the client, with your comments:

Ms. Kim Munson, Anthropologist ENSR International 1601 Prospect Parkway Fort Collins, Colorado 80525

If you should you have any questions please contact the MAC Bismarck office.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Nelsen Office Manager

cc: Ms. Kim Munson

enclosure

(701) 258-1215
Fax (701) 258-7156
P.O. Box 2154
Bismarck, North Dakota 58502
e-mail: macnodak@metcalfarchaeology.com

(970) 328-6244 Fax (970) 328-5623 P.O. Box 899 Eagle, Colorado 58502 e-mail:mac@metcalfarchaeology.com